
Surrey County Council 
 Waiting Restrictions in Brox Road, Ottershaw 

Double yellow lines added to new bellmouth access to serve 186 dwellings.  

The combined Stage 1 and 2 RSA recommended that parking restrictions in the 
form of double yellow lines are provided in the vicinity of the bellmouth radii and for 
an appropriate length along the eastern Brox Road channel line, to deter 
inappropriate parking in the vicinity of the vehicular access and to provide visibility 
for and of drivers at the vehicular access.  
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